Embaxsy of the United States of America

Kyiv, Ukraine

April 4, 2016

Mr. Yuriy Stolyarchuk
Deputy Prosecutor General
mesmm General’s Office of Ukmine

Dear Mr. Stolyarchuk:

Thank you for your letter dated March 29, 2016, and the clarification of yo
remarks. | am answering on behalf of Ambassador Pyatt. 1 would like to make
clear, lstm.ﬁmhﬁﬂhﬁmmhsmﬁlnmﬂﬂﬂ#lmmm
mmmwmurmeﬁrmmﬁum 1 the
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We also provided $200,000 to the Organization for Economic C-uopmu
and Development, a Paris-based intergovernmental orgenization to assist in
reforming the Prosecutor General's Office. Again, none of these funds were
provided directly to the Government of Ukraine.

To date, all of this assistance has supported expert advisers embedded withis
the Prosecutor General's Office who helped create the Reforms Department,
developing re-attestation for prosecutors in line with the Government of Ukraine
Procuracy Reform Law, training of prosecutors of the criminal procedure code, ani
capacity building for the Inspector General's Unit. v
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We are completely satisfied that the assistance in question hﬂﬂﬂj’
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